
 

The Killing Kompany  

From: "Burkhardt, Cindy [JJCUS]" <CBurkhar@CORUS.JNJ.com>
To: "'The Killing Kompany'" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2006 7:40 AM
Subject: RE: J&J event on Dec. 12th at the Nassau Inn, Princeton
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12/14/2006

Thanks!  Great job--everyone had a great time! 
  

Cynthia Burkhardt  
Director, MD&D Recruiting  
Johnson & Johnson Talent Acquisition Group  
732-524-3483  

J&J is a great place to work!  Please click on the link below to find out some of the reasons why...  
<http://www.jnj.com/our_company/awards/index.htm>  


